
*
.t

.

ClTP

@h
Os

ON.O
J.E. WATSON C. D AVID HA!1GH

CITY ENGINEER DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SERVICE DEPUTY CITY ENGINEER
BUREAU OF ENGINEERING
701 MUNICIPAL BUILDING

375-2095

October 26, 1982

United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Attention: Mr. D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
Section 2

Gentlemen:

In response to our notice of violation dated September 29, 1982, I will address
the findings of your inspection.

Item: (1) We have received a leak test kit from troxler, and submitted a test
patch to them on October 19, 1982. There are enough swabs in the
kit to run a test every six month (as required by license no 34-20-
183-01) for a two year period.

Item: (2) We have purchased a padlock for the gauge and the source rod is now
locked when not in use. The gauge is being stored in a room that is
now locked and only authorized personnel have the key.

The corrective action was taken as soon as your violation notice was received,
and I will take daily inspections to see that we stay in compliance with our license.

Sincerely,
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T. H. Butler
Radiation Protection Officer
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